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Invitation for inaugural lecture  

by Yonglun Luo 
 

14 November 2022 

  

 

 

New Professorship at the Department of Biomedicine, Aarhus University 

 

As of 1 October 2022, Yonglun Luo was appointed professor in Gene and 

Stem Cell Technology at the Department of Biomedicine, Aarhus University. 

 

On Monday, 14 November 2022 at 15:00, Yonglun Luo will give an  

inaugural lecture entitled: 

 

Way Towards Personalized Regenerative Medicine 

 

The lecture is in English and takes place at 

 

Auditorium Verdensrummet 

Aarhus University Hospital 

Forum, Entrance A 

Palle Juul-Jensens Boulevard 11, Room A201-170 

8200 Aarhus N 

 

The lecture will be followed by a reception on level 3 above the auditorium 

(up the stairs to level 3).  

 

For registration, please use the link https://events.au.dk/inaugalun/signup  
before the registration deadline on 6 November 2022. 
 

For information regarding parking: https://m.rm.dk/?g=112&site=auhsks&par-
kering=1.  

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Anne-Mette Hvas 

Dean 

 
Map on page 2 
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